
News letter
ABOUT THE PROJECT

BULLETIN BOARDS

Taking Shape, Our Triangle, is a 
partnership between the CDA 
and New Year Investments to 
redevelop the CDA Triangle 
Sites over the next decade. 

Taking   Shape  is about          
embracing a moment of change 
to make a lasting positive 
impact on the neighborhood 
and our community at large. 
It is about giving voice to the 
community to shape what our 
corner of the neighborhood can 
become.

The Team is in the Planning 
Phase of the project.  
Construction is expected to 
happen in multiple Building 
Phases beginning in  2024 or 
later.

Bulletin Boards have been 
placed in each building.  This 
is a great place to learn about 
the project, the team, and 
upcoming events.  We will 
keep these up to date.  The 
website, www.our-triangle.
com is another place to find 
project information. 

Resident Surveys        The Taking 
Shape Team with the support 
of resident ambassadors 
completed the resident 
survey exercise.  We received 
over 100 completed surveys 
from current residents!  We 
appreciate the time residents 
took to tell us about their 
community and individual 
needs. 

Community Surveys   An 
online Community Survey was 
widely advertised to nearby 
neighborhoods and stakeholders 
throughout August.   We received  
responses from 87 community 
members. 

LISTENING AND LEARNING 
Focus Groups         In August, 
EQT By Design hosted  Resident 
Focus Groups for each CDA 
Triangle building. This was 
another opportunity for EQT 
By Design to hear from tenants 
and validate, verify, and better 
understand the comments 
received on the surveys.  

Up Next    The Taking Shape 
Team is using  what  we’ve  
heard from the Residents, 
Service Providers, and the 
Community.  The developers 
and planning team are looking 
at site concepts and guiding 
principles.  

Later this fall, the Taking Shape  
Team will host a Resident 
Workshop to present what 
we’ve learned, discuss themes, 
and show how these inform  
the future redevelopment of 
the Triangle.  

Details for Resident Workshops 
will be posted in the buildings 
and on the Taking Shape 
Website when they are 
available.   Stay tuned!
 

Each Month, on the 2nd 
Wednesday, The Taking Shape 
Team is at Brittingham for 
Lemonade with the Taking 
Shape Team to answer any 
resident questions and to 
better get to know Residents.  
The next dates are: Wednesday, 
September 14th at 3:00pm. 
and Wednesday, October 12th 
at 3:00pm. Please come say 
hello! 
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